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REAL ID
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

Beginning October 1, 2020, state residents must present a
federally-compliant REAL ID driver license or identification card
for domestic air travel or to enter secure federal facilities, such as
military bases, federal courthouses, and other secure federal
locations.  The California DMV will present about the new federal
requirements and answer questions about getting a REAL ID.
Admission is free and open to the community.

October 17, 2019 | 6:00PM-7:30PM

a76.asmdc.org

Get the real deal on the California REAL ID.

RSVP:

a76.asmdc.org/realid2019

North Coastal LiveWell Health Center

1701 Mission Ave.

Oceanside, CA 92058
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